
File No. 19-0988 

PUBLIC WORKS AND GANG REDUCTION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to temporarily 
closing the pedestrian tunnel at Tonopah Street under the Interstate 5 and Interstate 170 
freeways to abate public safety issues. 

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Martinez- Ryu): 

INSTRUCT the City Engineer, with the assistance of the Los Angeles Department of 
Transportation and any other appropriate City departments, to report with recommendations to 
temporarily close the pedestrian tunnel at Tonopah Street under the Interstate 5 and Interstate 
170 freeways to abate the public safety issues occurring at this site. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst 
has completed a financial analysis of this report. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on September 4, 2019, your Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 
considered a Motion (Martinez - Ryu) relative to temporarily closing the pedestrian tunnel at 
Tonopah Street under the Interstate 5 and I nterstate• 170 freeways to abate the public safety 
issues occurring at this site. After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee 
moved to approve the recommendation contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is 
now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC WORKS AND GANG REDUCTION COMMITTEE 

MEMBER YQIE 

BLUMENFIELD: YES 
RYU: YES 
BUSCAINO: YES 
O'FARRELL ABSENT 
MARTINEZ: YES 
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